
 

 

 

 
7 February 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and that you are looking forward to the half-term break 
with your child/ren. 
 
I write to let you know that I have advised the Governors that, after much consideration, 
I have made the decision to take early retirement from my post as Headteacher, and 
that this will take effect from 31st August 2024.  I will be incredibly sad to leave our 
wonderful school but after 26 years at All Hallows, and 13 years as Headteacher, I do 
welcome the opportunity both for extended breaks and to take up new opportunities 
and experiences. 
 
It has been an absolute gift and a privilege to serve the children of Salford and to be 
an integral part of the All Hallows’ family.  This is a very special place.  I have been 
incredibly fortunate to work alongside such dedicated, skilled and caring educators, 
staff, governors and parents and I am immensely proud of the progress we have made 
together over the years.  I wish to say a special ‘thank you’ to you as parents for your 
warm support during my headship, which has meant a great deal to me. 
 
The Governors have now advertised the post nationally and I have every confidence 
that they will appoint an outstanding candidate, to start in September, who will continue 
to work with all stakeholders to bring further success to our All Hallows family.  I, and 
the Governors, will bring you further news in due course. In the meanwhile, it is very 
much business as usual as we continue to work hard to ensure that all of our pupils 
have everything that they need both academically and personally to succeed. 
 
May God bless you all. 
 

 
 
Mrs A Cavanagh  
Headteacher 
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